
Hello Everyone 

We would like to introduce ourselves as the new on site Out of School Hours Care Provider at John XXIII. This is a 
dedicated service for JohnXXIII families. We are hoping to commence sometime in Term 2 2020. 

We are a Catholic Out of School Hours Care Provider. Our organisation is unique in that we provide quality Catholic 
care, by a programme which is owned and run by qualified and experienced Catholic Primary School Teachers. 
Being practicing Catholics and Catholic Primary School Teachers, we have an understanding of Catholic Schools. 
We pride ourselves in the fact that we work in partnership with the Principal, and believe that this is essential to a 
successful transition for children moving from their school day to out of school hours care. This partnership is one of 
our strengths.  

Discovery Kids prides itself on employing pastoral caregivers who aim to foster the values and teachings of Christ to 
all children in their care.  

Fees and Opening Hours: 
Our current fee structure, based on block terms, is as follows; 
After School Child Care:  2.30pm-6.00 pm $ 35.00 (afternoon tea provided) Monday to Friday 
Vacation Care:  6:30am-6.00pm $80 (off site at Holy Rosary Primary School Doubleview) an additional fee 
will be added for incursions and excursions. 

We are a fully licensed out of school hours care service, parents are entitled to the Child Care Subsidy from 
CentreLink.  

We are hoping to visit the school before we commence to introduce ourselves and become familiar with our new 
surroundings. We hope to be able to meet some of you there. We will keep you updated with a date and time. 

Enrolments: 
More information on how and when to enrol will be sent out shortly. In the meantime please visit our website to find 
out some more information about us. 

www.discoverykidsoshc.com 

The Discovery Kids staff will pick up the children from Kindy through to Year 1. We ask for your patience as we 
become familiar with the school, the classrooms and the children. 

We would like to extend our thoughts and prayers to all the families and staff at JohnXXIII during these turbulent 
times. We pray that God provides us with strength and hope in these ever changing times. 
Stay well and take care. 

We look forward to meeting you and your beautiful children and getting to know you all. In the meantime if you have 
any questions please feel free to contact us via the methods listed below. 

FOR INFORMATION ABOUT DISCOVERY KIDS PLEASE VISIT OUR WEBSITE AT: 
www.discoverykidsoshc.com 

Discovery Kids 
A Catholic Out of School Hours Care Service 

A place kids love and parents trust”. 
 

 Booking enquiries:discoverykidsjohnXXIII@outlook.com 
Accounts and all other enquiries: discovery_kids@outlook.com 

Jessica: 0408 320 266   or   Josephine: 0409 835 560 


